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         Appendix K 
 

        Scoping Letters and List of Respondents 



 



Below is a list of agencies/individuals that responded to the NEPA Scoping letter, 
dated February 14, 2001.  Their responses and the NEPA Scoping letter are 
attached in the same order. 
 

1. U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Raleigh Field Office, letter dated 16 March 
2001 

 
2. N. C. Department of Cultural Resources, State Historic Preservation 

Office, letter dated 2 April 2001. 
 

3. N. C. State Clearinghouse, Department of Administration, response dated 
19 March 2001 

 
4. PenderWatch & Conservancy, Hampstead, NC, letter dated 13 March 

2001 
 

5. N. C. Wildlife Resources Commission, Habitat Conservation Program, 
letter dated 13 March 2001. 

 
6. N. C. Division of Water Resources, Water Project Section, letter dated 12 

March, 2001 
 

7. N. C. Division of Environmental Health, Shellfish Sanitation Section, letter 
dated 27 February 2001 

 
8. N. C. Division of Environmental Health, Public Health and Pest 

Management Section, response dated 26 February 2001. 
 

9. N. C. Division of Coastal Management, memorandum dated 23 February 
2001 

 
10.  N. C. Division of Water Quality, Wilmington Regional Office, response 

dated 9 March 2001 
 

11.   Natural Resources Conservation Service, letter dated 11 February 2002 
 

12.   NEPA Scoping letter, letter dated, February 14, 2001 
 
























































































